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There were educational 
and fun activities 

at our first after summer gathering. 





There were also a story telling circle about earth to bring 
awareness that we need to take care of this planet that we 
call home and some fun games that kids enjoyed playing. 

The classes take place every other Friday at 3:15 pm. 
The next class is on Sep. 9th at the Katsianos residence and 

everybody is welcome to join us! 


